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DECTFL Minutes – Spring 2014
 
* Call to Order & Approval of Minutes from Winter 2013-2014

* Elections for the 2014-2016 

Thank you to Debbie Supplee, the outgoing president of DECTFL for 4 years of service from 2010-2014. 

Congratulations to Gina Travalini-Rubini who was moved, according to the DECTFL Constitution, from President-Elect to President.  Her term is from Spring 2014 to Spring 2016 with a possible renewal for the 2 following years.

Congratulations to Jennifer Short who was elected President-Elect for the 2014-2016 term with a possible renewal for the 2 following years or she will move to President according to the DECTFL Constitution. 

Congratulations to Patricia McCormick who was elected Secretary for the 2014-2016 term with a possible renewal for the 2 following years.  

Upcoming events are: 2014 Banquet at Christiana Hilton on Friday, October 3, 2014, 6pm-9pm, professional development and DECTFL conference.
 
* BOARD MEMBER MEETING WILL BE THIS SUMMER in JULY. PLEASE E-MAIL gina.travalini@redclay.k12.de.us 
 IF YOU HAVE AN ALTERNATE E-MAIL ADDRESS FOR SUMMER CONTACT.

· Topics for summer meeting: Professional Development, annual banquet, website, fundraisers, dues and fees and social events to get teachers together.
· Good of the Cause
· Adjourn
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